LATE DISTRIBUTION FOR COUNCIL - JUNE 26, 2007





June 26, 2007

Mayor Sullivan and Members of City Council City Hall Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Mayor Sullivan and Members of Council:

Re: Council Report: 2006 - 2007 Capital Plan Priorities

The Board at its regular meeting on Monday, June 25, 2007 received copies of a staff report regarding the Council Report: 2006 - 2007 Capital Plan Priorities and administrative report to Council dated June 20, 2007 on the 2006-2008 Capital Plan Priorities Expo Deck / Trillium / Dog Care and passed the following motion:

THAT the Board endorse the recommendations of the attached Council Report, which proposes funding strategies for Trillium park site development and for the Expo Deck replacement in Creekside Park.

Regards,

Susan J. Mundick General Manager

Smuraick

cc: Judy Rogers, City Manager